
Mike Stanke 
136 S. 13 St. 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

Dear Mike, 

Hasty thanks for the tiny recorder. 

6/5/93 

I have not needed on in a long time but if I no do I have one 
When the one I got in 1972 developed problems if had no need to replace it and didn't. 
Truly remarkable how small it is! 

It is a bit tr i y for me. I've gone over it several times in the event I do have to 
use it. 

If the instruction book is still around I'll appreciate that very much. 
It is undoubtedly more dependable than what think! 

Again thanks and best wishes, 


